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To Whom It May Concern:

I live in Santee, California and I am a desert racer. I travel to the Las Vegas area to race. By shutting down this land you are not
only closing down thousands of OHV acres but you are shutting down a large portion of an area more than five organizations use a
year. Organizations, whose members spend thousands of dollars at Las Vegas and nearby casinos and hotels. There already have
been many land closures in the area in which these panels could be placed. For example, in the Laughlin area the land open to us
continues to shrink due to land closures.

It is in my interest to do what is right for the earth and to free ourselves from our country’s dependence on foreign oil, it is also in
my interest to preserve riding areas for my children. I do not believe that closing down this area and prohibiting the dual use of
this acreage is necessary. I’m sure there are alternate sites available which would allow for alternative energy development and not
effect those of us who enjoy the desert.

Thank you,

Cliff Zucker



